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Comments: Please don't ban required climbing bolts and anchors. They are absolutely essential for rock climbing

and mountaineering. These items have historical precedent. They are not harmful to the environment. Land

managers from other agencies and countries allow bolts and anchors as a needed aspect of safe public

recreation. 


